
 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING NOTICE: 

Due to ongoing changes in the Public Health Orders please refer to www.local22.org for 
possible meeting cancellations.  

April 6, 2021 at 7:00PM 
450 Harrison Street, San Francisco 

(located between 1st & Fremont Street) 
Parking is available on the street and behind the building. 

Please bring your current dues card for entrance into the meeting.  
We will be enforcing social distancing. Members should bring face coverings and any 

personal protective equipment necessary. 
 

We regret the loss of the following members. 
 
Carrol Genereux – 81, passed away on December 6, 2020 with 19+ years of membership. He is 
survived by his wife Margaret and children Amy, Michelle, Kimberly and Kevin. He had resided 
in Santa Clara.  
 
Glenn Griffith – 74, passed away on January 21, 2021 with 56+ years of membership. He is 
survived by his five children, Crystal, Theresa (Charles), Cynthia, Louis, Rebecca and Glenn as 
well as fifteen grandchildren. He had resided in Pacifica.  
 
Francisco J. Hernandez – 42, passed away on January 27, 2021 with 23 ½ years of membership. 
He is survived by his daughters Adriana and Casandra as well as his mother Teresa. He had 
resided in San Francisco.  
 
Vincent Mileo – 78, passed away on January 29, 2021 with 50+ years of membership.  He is 
survived by his wife Phyllis, sons Jesse (Rachel), Ian (Tina) and Jeremy (Jennifer), step children 
Candace Solomon (Theodore) and James Bowman as well as five grandchildren and five step 
grandchildren. He had resided in San Mateo.  
 
Juan Lanzarin – 61, passed away on January 28, 2021 with 14+ years of membership. He is 
predeceased by his father John and brother Gabriel. He is survived by his daughter Nubia, his 
mother Esther and siblings Rigo (Soy), Eddie (Sue), Aly (Bill), Sophie (Julio) and Maria (Flavio). He 
had resided in San Francisco.  
 
Carpenters 46 Northern California Counties 2021 Scholarship Applications  
(This application only applies to the 2021-20220 college year)  
 
One hundred (100) scholarships will be given away in the amount of $3,000.00 in addition to the 
first person chosen in the random drawing to receive $6,000.00. 
 

http://www.local22.org/


Applications are available for download at www.local22.org or you may pick one up at your 
Monthly Membership Meeting.  
 
Scholarship Application Rules:  
 

1) The 2021-2022 Scholarship Application must be completed and returned directly to your 
Local Union, postmarked by Friday, June 25, 2021. No late applications will be 
considered.   

 
To be eligible for scholarship consideration, a scholarship applicant must be a dependent 
child of a member in good standing with a Local Union affiliated with the Carpenters 46 
Northern California Counties Conference Board.  

 
2) Applicants must be seniors in high school or currently enrolled in an accredited 

educational institution, but be less than 23 years of age, and planning to attend school 
during the 2021-2022 college year (July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022).   
 

3) Dependent children of full-time officers or employees of the following entities are not 
eligible for scholarship consideration:  

 
A. United Brotherhood of Carpenters and Joiners of America, 
B. Carpenters 46 Northern California Counties Conference Board or any of its 

affiliated Local Unions, or the Northern California Carpenters Regional Council; 
C. Carpenter Funds Administrative Office of Northern California, Inc; 
D. Carpenters Training Committee for Northern California; 
E. California Drywall/Lathing Industry Labor-Management Cooperation 

Committee, Inc.; and 
F. 46 Northern California Counties Drywall/Lathing JATC & TB. 

 
4) Dependent children of deceased members who were in good standing with the Local 

Union at the time of their death are eligible for scholarship consideration. 
 

5) In the event a scholarship recipient is unable to fulfill the requirements of the foundation, 
the scholarship award must then be returned to the foundation and would become 
available to the alternate. 
 

Here’s the Deal by Kenny Lukas 
 

With Joe Biden now in the White House, he has brought out his Covid Relief Plan. There's a lot 
in it, and I'm sure we will hear the incessant sniveling coming from the cry baby Republicans 
about the cost of this plan (when it was voted on, not a single Republican voted for it). They 
would rather watch our great nation sink into oblivion than vote for a bill that helps the workers 
who keep our economy moving forward. It is way too large to explain the details now, but you 
could read it at https://www.whitehouse.gov/american-rescue-plan/.       

 
 



Journey Level Upgrade Courses  
 
If you are interested in keeping up to date with the Journey Level Upgrade Courses that are being 
offered, or if you are interested in being placed on a wait list for future classes, please visit 
www.ctcnc.org or contact Field Representative Peter Garza at (415) 355-1322, ext. 18.  
 
E-mail addresses 
 
Please update your contact information and provide us with a current email address. You may do 
this by emailing info@local22.org or giving us a call. 
 

Happy Easter. 
 

mailto:info@local22.org

